

SOUTH AFRICAN CONSULATE-GENERAL:MILAN CONSOLATO GENERALE DEL SUDAFRICA: MILANO

Vicolo San Giovanni sul Muro, 4 - 20121 Milano • Casella Postale 1468 - 20123 Milano Tel. +39.02.8858581 - Fax +39.02.72011063 - E-Mail: saconsulate.milan@dirco.gov.za

Doctor Enrico De Barbieri Honorary Consul of the Republic of South Africa C.so Firenze, 11 16100 GENOA

7 November 2006

Dear Dr. De Barbieri,

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere appreciation for your excellent support and cooperation during my visit to Genoa on 25 and 26 October. I found the visit most fruitful and I am confident that our discussions with the local authorities will further enhance the good relations that exist between South Africa and Italy. Your contribution during these meetings is highly valued.

I also thoroughly enjoyed the excellent dinner with you and your wife and I wish to express my appreciation for her support.

I wish to thank you for your support and friendship during my stay in Italy and I wish you all the success for the future both in terms of representing South Africa as well as in your personal endeavours.

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Alwyn Figgins Consul-General

Copy to: The Ambassador

Rome